
KIWANIS CLUB OF RIDGETOWN 
    P.O. BOX 1642, RIDGETOWN, 

ONTARIO 
N0P 2C0  

www.ridgetownkiwanis.com 
  email:  admin@ridgetownkiwanis.com 

 
 

NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 03, 2012 
 
 
LLaasstt  WWeeeekkss  MMeeeettiinngg  
AAtttteennddaannccee  
Members Present – 22 
Guests – 4 
  
HHaappppyy  DDoollllaarr  
International Vice President Dr. John was 
happy for the 66 Banker boxes full of files 
that are now out of his office and for the 
walk he and Debbie took at Rondeau Park. 
 
Brian Dunlop was happy that Jenny got 
her G1! Congrats! 
 
Dave Vaughan was happy for his new 
accordion.  
 
Dennis Vaughan was happy for the nice 
day we had because we were 34° above 
Medicine Hat, and tonight it will be 10° 
there but it won’t be in Ridgetown. 
 
Brad Carnie was happy about his picture 
in last week’s newsletter. They say that 
the camera adds 10 pounds but I guess 
the computer can make you lose 20! 

 
MMyysstteerryy  HHaannddsshhaakkee    
Well it was a mystery tonight because we 
actually had two mystery hand shakers, 
we had several guilty Kiwanians.  
 
WWiinnee  DDrraaww  WWiinnnneerr  
International Vice President Dr. John 

 
MEETING AND EVENT 
SCHEDULE 
Aktion Club 
Next meeting is November 14, at 3:30 till 
6:00pm at the Legion. Everyone is 
welcome. Please do not arrive before 
3:30. Thank you. 
 
Key Club 
Key Club will be selling bags of 
popcorn as a fundraiser beginning 
on Tuesday. Kernels Popcorn - freshly 
popped. 
Order now - Cheddar, Caramel or 
Buttersalt - 2 for $5.00. Which flavours 
would you like? 
 
CCrraafftt  SShhooww  
The Craft Show will be held at the new 
Health Plex in Chatham, located behind 
St. Clair College beside the arena. We will 
have a canteen open.  There will be 
approximately 60 vendors this year. 
Please contact June or Debbie if you will 
be able to come out and help. We need all 
the help we can get! Remember to park 
behind the building.   

Nov 1 Helping Hands Dinner 
Nov 3&4 Craft Show 
Nov 8 Remembrance Day 

(Couples Night) 



  
 
 
 
 
 
HHoommee  HHaarrddwwaarree  
Please keep any receipts you may have. 
This will help us for the Christmas Parade. 
Please give any receipts to Dale Smith. 

  
  
  
TThhaannkk--yyoouu    
We received two Thank you letters this 
week. One was from Lisan DeNijs for our 
$270 donation towards her schooling. The 
other was from the Ridgetown District 
Agricultural Horse and Pony show for our 
donation.  
 

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  
E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 
Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
Brian Dunlop, June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, 
Dale Smith (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Karolyn Ure (2 Years)   
  



 
MMyysstteerryy  TToouurr  TTiimmee!!  
  
We went to the Thamesville Corn Maze! 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
This was a night of fun! Thank you for all 
who came and made it an awesome time! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dare To Enter? 

Chief Tecumseh! 

Looks like fun! 



 

 

 
The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1st through 
June 30th each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 

Everyone made it Out! Phew! 

Jenny and Rebeccah our Rule Breakers! 


